INFORMATION PAPER

TO:          MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:    BEVERLY HENDERSON, DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL EDUCATION

CC:           JANICE LANTZ, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:      February 12, 2010
ISSUE:      Assistive Technology Demonstration
INFORMATION:      A PRESENTATION WILL BE MADE TO THE BOARD OF 



         EDUCATION ON THE USE OF ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY

 FOR COMMUNICATION, ACCESS TO CURRICULUM AND 

TO IMPROVE BEHAVIOR FOR STUDENTS WITH DISABILITIES 
An Assistive Technology Team comprised of district special education staffed has been established and trained for the purpose of evaluating the assistive technology needs of students identified with disabilities.

Assistive technology is a required component under the federal law for the development of appropriate programs for students with disabilities.  The needs for assistive technology must be considered annually as part of a required annual review of each student’s program.  

 In the past, the district contracted for assistive technology evaluations through private vendors and agencies.   Often the evaluations were conducted in isolation of the educational setting and recommended equipment that later proved ineffective or inappropriate for the student or classroom setting.  In the event that additional recommendations or follow up was needed, it resulted in additional cost for the district.

We have identified key instructional positions (Speech pathologist, special edcuatin teachers, occupational therapist and physical therapist) to be trained and serve as the district assistive technology team.  These individuals attended the ATIA National Conference and have begun to implement the process and use of assistive technology across the district.
A brief demonstrator will be provided by students who are using the technology.  
